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Nathan Stringer

From: Paul <corradini.paul@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 18 December 2014 3:06 PM

To: information-Planning; information@planning.nsw.gov.au information

Subject: CBD & SE light rail

How is it possible the transport minister has signed the contracts for the light rail without addressing the myriad of 

concerns about these 67m trains in suburban & residential streets. I lodged my concerns yesterday and 5 hours later 

Gladys Berejiklian signs contracts for the go ahead. How is this possible let alone legal? 

 

This is beyond disturbing and symbolises the governments lack of community concerns and complete disregard for 

the public. 

 

Please advise.  

 

Paul 


